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Ohio Power Sitting Board 

180 E Broad St 

Columbus, Oh 43215 

Dear Board members 

1 am writing in reference to the proposed gas transmission line being proposed my Duke Energy case 16-
0253-GA-BTX. It is an outrage that Duke is considering placing a high volume high pressure 30 inch 
pipeline in the middle of an urban area. The danger and threat from an accident is too great. The risks to 
our children, homes, schools, hospitals, first responders, and houses of worship are too great to justify 
the desire of Duke Energy. If a transmission line is needed, please place it in a rural area. I stand firmly 
opposed to this proposal. 

Sincerely, ^ 

Pamela M Hayes 

6015 Winnetka Dr 

Cincinnati, Oh 45242 
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